
UNIVERSITY OF VICTORIA RETIREES ASSOCIATION 
 

Annual Benefits Committee Report       June 2015 

 
The University’s introduction of the ONECard, and the opening of the CARSA Building 
both entailed discussions with the respective departments to clarify the situation for 
retirees regarding the use of the ONECard to access campus facilities. The gist of the 
situation to date is that UVRA members who qualify for a ONECard (i.e. former 
employees who have retired) will continue as before. There is a charge For retirees’ 
membership in CARSA (see vikesrec.ca


